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Have a great Christmas and we’ll 

see you in 2023! 

 

C.Marston 

 

 

Highlights of the Week! 

Apart from all the Christmas activities, the children have told 

me that the following are their highlights of the week… 

Class 1 loved our impromptu fire-drill yesterday!! They all 

behaved impeccably. The children also enjoyed the panto today! 

Class 2 loved their big Christmas writing based on ‘The Longest 

Journey’. I must add, their writing is incredibly good with 

beautiful hand writing to match the brilliant stories 

Class 3 were very creative this week doing some ‘warp and 

wefting’! They were fantastic and took a lot of determination 

and engagement – 2 of our learning values!! 

Class 4 enjoyed creating their Christmas projects where they 

researched Christmas traditions in other countries. I found out 

that in Norway they hide their brooms so witches can’t ride on 

them! 

 

 
 

Tuesday January 3rd – School closed 

for pupils.  

Wednesday January 4th – First day 

of Term 3 

Tuesday January 17th – Choir Young 

Voices at the o2 

Friday February 3rd – PTA Film Night 

Friday February 10th – Interim 

Reports to be emailed to parents 

Friday February 10th – End of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

EYFS Lucas 

1 Maggie 

2 Byron 

3 Poppy 

4 Catherine 

5 Aiden 

6 Maddie 

Well done to our Stars this week!  

Great work! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

  

Head of School Message Board 

I’ve been super proud of our children and 

school over the last couple of weeks. The 

EYFS children performed superbly in their 

nativity whilst the other children have 

coped admirably with the balancing act of 

learning the curriculum as well as doing 

some ‘Christmassy stuff’. The Christingle 

was also a beautiful occasion where I hope, 

for those who attended, you enjoyed it just 

as much as the staff. 

Have a rest (if you can) during the 

Christmas break. Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 
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